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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

My delegation appreciates Mauritania for presenting its national report and also thanks Mauritanian delegation for constructive engagement with the UPR process. 

We also welcome the actions taken by the Mauritanian Government to combat contemporary forms of slavery, in particular the establishment of special courts and provision of legal and judicial assistance to victims.

Madam President,

My delegation would like to make the following recommendations to the government of Mauritania for its consideration:

1. To Continue its efforts to eradicate extreme poverty in the country;

2. To fight against human trafficking in cooperation with other countries in the region; and

3. To continue its efforts to increase access to education with the aim of educating all people.

We wish Mauritania a successful review.

I thank you.

1
2

